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January 5, 2018

Subject: Extension of 2017 Operating Credentials

To Whom It May Concern:

Due to circumstances outside of our control, Nevada has experienced processing delays
in getting 2018 operating credentials for both IRP and IFTA out to all of its Motor Carrier
customers. We are asking all law enforcement to accept valid Nevada 2017 operating
credentials while we complete the 2018 renewal cycle and get the credentials to the

affected carriers.

This extension is valid until 5:00 pm on January 31, 2018.

Sincerely,

Terri Aibertson, Director
Nevada Department of Motor Vehicles

Amy McKinney — Deputy Director
Lt. Roy Baughman — Nevada Highway Patrol
William Hoffman — Nevada Department of Transportation




